
 

 

                 TURRAMURRA PUBLIC SCHOOL  
              Kissing Point Road, Turramurra, 2074. Telephone: 9983 9455 

 

24.06.2021 

School COVID Advice 

Dear Parents, 

I am writing to keep you informed of our school plans and restrictions in light of the currently 
evolving COVID situation in Sydney’s East. The information I am sharing with you in this letter is 
current as of 9.30pm last night. 

• Schools have been asked to exclude non-essential school visitors from school premises (i.e.: 
visitors not involved in delivering or supporting curricular activities). We will reschedule our 
K-2 Celebrations of Learning afternoons as soon as we possibly can. 

Please do not enter the school grounds for start of day drop off or end of day pick up. We 
will make sure the students make it safely to the given gate for pick up. 

• Non-curricular activities and events held in school premises that involve members of the 
community in addition to staff and students must comply with the requirements of the 
current public health orders. 

• Schools must ensure essential school visitors continue to check in via the Service NSW QR 
code app or sign in for each visit and comply with the department’s COVID safe 
requirements, including personal hygiene, infection control and physical distancing 
requirements, while on the school site.  

• Staff and students in school settings are exempt from the requirement to wear masks, 
however individuals should be supported to wear masks if it is their preference to do so. 

• Additional cleaning measures will continue to be taken on school sites. 

• Students and staff should not attend work or school if unwell, even with mild symptoms of 
COVID-19. Any person with any COVID-19 symptoms should be sent home and should not 
return until they have received a negative test result and are symptom-free. In 
circumstances where children have other medical reasons for recurring symptoms, a letter 
from their GP is sufficient to negate the requirement for a negative test. 

 

We will keep you updated as much as possible once we receive any further updates from the 
Department of Education. You are always welcome to contact me via telephone should you have 
further questions. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Anthony Moran 

Principal 

 


